
Project Update: July 2013 

This is another interesting event.  We conducted PowerPoint presentations, showed an LCD 
movie about seagrass dependent marine mammals and finally the children did an 
experimental seagrass study at beach. 

We also conducted a seagrass drawing competition, and lunch was served to participants at 
the end at our education centre.  Please see attached photos of our yesterday seagrass field 
trip. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 


